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Power Word Practice

Color the dot to show the sound you hear in the word. 
Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

a

aName _________________________________

Write the letter that spells the sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

a

Map the power word.

Find and color the power word.

a A aif it it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The cat sat on        mat.

        dog ran to the park.
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Power Word Practice

Color the dot to show the sound you hear in the word. 
Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

I

IName _________________________________

Write the letter that spells the sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

I

Map the power word.

Find and color the power word.

I I Iif it at

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

        see a cat.

 The cat and      sat on the bed.
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

and

andName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

and

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

and and ofis and it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The cat      	 rat have a map.

a_d an_ _nd
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

was

wasName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

was

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

was was ofis was it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The cup              hot.

w_s wa_ _as
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

yes

yesName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

yes

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

yes yes ofis was yes

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

I can run;              , I can!

y_s ye_ _es
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

his

hisName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

his

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

and his hishis of it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The cat licks             paw.

h_s hi_ _is
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

are

areName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

are

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

are if aAre and are

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The dog and cat               sad.

a_e ar_ _re
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

you

youName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

you

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

you you aYou and the

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

I can help                  go up.

y_u yo_ _ou
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

see

seeName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

see

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

see see asee and are

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The man can                 the fan.

s_e se_ _ee
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

for

forName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

for

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

for for forand the it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

I have a gift               you.

f_r fo_ _or
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

the

theName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

the

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

the for Theand The the

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

Can you see               van?

t_e th_ _he
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

go

goName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

go

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

go for goand go it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

I need to            see the cat.

g_ _o
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

he

heName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

he

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

he He heand go it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

Can            run fast?

_e h_
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

in

inName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

in

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

in In inand go it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The map is            the bag.

_n i_
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

to

toName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

to

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

to to inand to it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

I go                the park.

t_ _o
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

is

isName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

is

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

is Is isand go it

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The dog           mad.

_s i_
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

my

myName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

my

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

my Is goand My my

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

This is            pet rat.

m_ _y
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

on

onName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

on

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

on Is onand on my

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The bug is            the rug.

o_ _n
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

up

upName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

up

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

up up upand on my

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The cat can get            on the bed.

_p u_
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Power Word Practice

Color the dots to show the sounds you hear in the 
word. Use red for vowels and blue for consonants.

this

thisName _________________________________

Write the letter or letters that spell each sound. 

Trace and write the power word. Then touch each word as you read it out loud. 

this

Map the power word.

Fill in the power word with the missing letters. 

Find and color the power word.

this this thisand on my

Fill in the sentence using the power word.

The dog went            way.

_his t_is thi_ th_s




